
December 12, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 

Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• Monday December 13th HHS 2021-22 Exam Schedule.docx HHS First Semester Exam 

Procedures 2021-22.docx HS Winter Challenges 2021.pdf will be our last day of the 

second quarter. It will be an even day. Exams will start Tuesday afternoon with 

5th and 7th period exams. The exam schedule is attached and can be found on our 

school’s website 

o Students who are exempting an exam and are in school will report to the class 

as regularly scheduled. Students who are exempting exams do not need to be 

in school during the exam period they are exempting 

o Permit to Leaves should be limited. We will not disrupt exam time to by 

entering class or calling into classes for PTLs 

• Please remind your student that this quarter grade and exams will make up nearly 

two thirds of their grade. 9th grade students are about to post a high school GPA for 

the first time. This is something that is scored and tracked throughout the student’s 

high school career. A minimum of a 2.0 or C average is required to graduate and 

participate in athletics and activities 

• Monday December 13, will be our last day of the semester for ELP. 

• ELA, Biology, US History and Mathematics – Algebra and Geometry will be having 

Holiday challenges – encouraging your students to work over their break to 

strengthen and sharpen their skills in preparation for End of Course Exams this 

spring. Please encourage your students to participate – information about the Winter 

Holiday Challenges has been disseminated in classes and is available on our website 

• Congratulations to Junior Wrestler Lowden Ward for winning all seven of his matches 

last weekend in the Osceola Duals and being named the tournament’s top wrestler. 

Congratulations to Madison Walter who won the girls bowling tournament and the 

team who won handicap for the league 

• Please be mindful for the safety and security of our students and staff we are a 

closed campus – we do not accept deliveries of food, flowers or presents at any time 

during our school day 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 

high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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